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MAIN ST., SEAWALL RD., SEAL COVE RD.
Starting Monday, February 10th
In preparation of the Maine Department of Transportation, (MDOT) 2020 paving program the SWH Water & Sewer District, with support from the SWH Board of Selectmen and the Town’s citizens, will be replacing water services, repairing sewer manholes and raising gate boxes throughout the winter and spring of 2020. We will be starting at Main St. & Three Rod Rd. and working toward Seawall Rd. This work can be sporadic and is weather dependent. 
MDOT will be paving these roads in late spring or early Fall of 2020.

